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October 2017     
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  

Joint Careers and HE Fair: Wednesday 8th November at Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School 
A Joint School Careers and HE Fair is to be held on Wednesday 8th November, from 5.30pm -8pm at 
Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School. This event is open to all members of Year 11 and Lower Sixth and 
parents are most welcome to attend. 
 
Your daughter will have to make some important decisions regarding her future over the coming 
months and it is vital that she is as fully informed as possible. There will be representatives from a 
wide variety of career paths, together with admission tutors from a number of universities. You will 
also have the opportunity to attend one of four seminars, which cover a range of career paths from 
law to medicine.  
  
There will be a number of exhibitors who will be happy to talk about careers such as health care, 
architecture, surveying and finance.  Prior to the event, the girls will receive guidance on how to 
approach the evening.   
 

       Please complete the reply slip below. 
 
We do hope you will take advantage of this excellent opportunity. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs R Morris 
Head of Careers (Interim) 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
REPLY SLIP Please return Mrs R Morris by 6th November 

Careers Fair Wednesday 8th November 
Name ………………………………………………………………………………Form …………………….. 
(*Please delete as appropriate) 
Will your daughter stay after school?     *Yes / No 
My daughter would like to receive an evening meal   *Yes / No  
 
Dietary requirements............................................................................................. 
 
*We shall / shall not be able to attend the careers event. 
 
Parent / Guardian Signature ………………………………..…………………………… Date …………….. 
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